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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello, 

MayorandCouncillors 
Thursday, 12 April 2018 07:47 
'Deb Strub' 
RE: Proposed traffic lights at Kingfisher & Swallow Drive. 

This is to acknowledge and thank you for your email. Please be advised that copies of your email will be forwarded to 
the Mayor and each Councillor, and will be included as part of the April 16th Public Hearing Agenda materials. In 
addition, your email has been forwarded to Wayne Craig, Director, Development. 

Thank you again for taking the time to share your views with Richmond City Council. 

Hanieh Berg I Acting Manager, Legislative Services City Clerk's Office I City of Richmond 
6911 No. 3 Road, Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1 

-----Original Message-----
From: Deb Strub [mailto:pdsstrub@telus.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, 11 April2018 17:05 
To: MayorandCouncillors 
Subject: Proposed traffic lights at Kingfisher & Swallow Drive. 

To Mr Mayor & Councillors, 

I am astonished and dismayed to learn of the proposed installation of traffic lights at both Kingfisher and Swallow Drive. 
This would mean 4 sets of lights, in a residential area, between Railway and Number Two Road on Steveston Highway. 
Such a short distance to have 4 sets of traffic lights. 
A traffic light at Kingfisher will result in traffic congestion and encourage increased traffic down Kingfisher Drive. 
Westwind Elementary school is located Kingfisher Drive. 
To ensure the following is a true statement I have driven Steveston Highway between Number One Road and Number 
Six Road. The only section of Steveston Highway that has as many traffic lights as you are proposing is the section 
between Shell Road and Number Five Road, the location of the bus depot, Coppersmith and Ironwood malls. This is 
logical. 
Have any of you, Mr Mayor and Councillors driven Steveston Highway to see exactly what you are proposing. 
It is a disgrace to see what you are doing to our beautiful city of Richmond. 
Next developers will be buying up our townhouse properties to build high rises as they have bought farm land to build 
mega houses. 
I have discussed this with a number of my friends and neighbours and they feel the same ways as I do. 

A very disappointed Westwind I Richmond resident, Deborah Strub 
#46 11771 Kingfisher Drive. 
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